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PARKING AND STUDENT DROP OFF 
 
Just a reminder that, in order to ensure the safety of all students, parents and staff, we ask the 
following when dropping off or picking up your child(ren):   
 
 Please: 
 
• Do NOT drop off your child using the staff parking lot.  We have a “kiss and go” drop off lane 
at the front of the school. There are a few parking spots available for visitors at the south end of 
the parking lot.  
• Do NOT park, or idle in our drop-off zone (north-east side of 142nd Street).  It is only for drop 
off or a quick pick up. It is a “kiss and go” lane.  
• No U-turns in or by our crosswalk areas. 
• Do adhere to the speed limit of 30 km/h (or less) in school zones. 
 
 
We need the cooperation from all our parents to make drop off and pick up more efficient and to 
ensure that all of our children are safe. Above all, we encourage all children to walk, scooter, or 
ride their bikes to school. 
 
Please find attached, Bayridge’s Parking Regulations Map courtesy of the “Safe and Active 
Schools Program” on behalf of the City of Surrey.  Here you will find information 
regarding: 
 -No Stopping Zones 
 -No Parking: Pick-Up/Drop Off Only Zones 
 -Available Parking Zones 
 
 
DAILY HEALTH CHECK 
To ensure we limit the exposure and spread of illness, the district requires parents/guardians to 
conduct daily health checks every day prior to sending their children to school. The “Daily 
Health Check” form allows for a personal review of the signs and symptoms of COVID-19. 
Anyone with symptoms should stay home and follow the instructions on the checklist attached. 
Thank you for your due diligence in keeping our students, staff and community safe and healthy. 
 
 
COMING UP… 
December 10:  Term 1 Reports go Home 
December 18:  Last Day of School Before Winter Break 


